
Last night, we were able to meet with parents who attended the Year 5 and 6 residential 
meeting. I hope you enjoyed finding out about the trip and all of the exciting opportunities 
woven through each day. I have shared the slides via email but if you would like any 
further information then please get in touch.  

On Monday, the children enjoyed watching the England v Iran game. It brought out their 
pride to be British and also gave a valuable opportunity to discuss the controversy of the 
World Cup being hosted in Qatar. Each class explored this through ‘Picture News’ which is 
how we explore British Values. It focussed on the rule of law and individual liberty and the 
children were able to express their feelings and points of view within their classes with 
their teacher guiding the discussion.  

Today was the turn of key stage two to take part in the multi-sports event in Penryn. This 
is an opportunity for them to be active and take the lead from some Year 9 sports leaders. 
They had a fabulous experience and really showed a sense of pride in representing our 
school. It is also an important way of developing their sense of community within the 
school sports arena. Well done!  

Continuing with our activity, this week Year 6 completed their final swimming session. The 
lessons they have taken part in have been enjoyed by all; they have had lots of fun, honed 
their pre-existing skills and learnt some new ones, and they have built their confidence in 
the water too. They are sad to see the sessions come to an end but have loved every 
minute!  

For parents of children who have individual education plans, in the next two weeks you will 
receive an email with your child’s IEP and an appointment to meet with their class teacher 
at the start of January. We are in the process of appointing a new SENDCo and hope for 
them to be able to meet some parents in the new year. In the meantime, 
please rest assured that we will continue to support all children with different 
needs as always.  

Mrs Read 
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Pupil News 
Congratulations to Alex D in Year 5 who passed his karate grading 
on Sunday to get his purple belt. He is now only three belts away 

from black belt! Also to Devon in Year 6 who undertook the cycling 
challenge around the village for a continuous ten miles in October; 
Devon actually managed an impressive 22.5 miles in total - over two 

times the target!  
 

Two super achievements, well done! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Support 
Attached to this newsletter is the Cornwall Council parenting support 
offer. This is part of their Special Educational Needs offer. If you feel 
that any of these sessions would help and support you and your family, 

please let us know and we can help to make the necessary referral to the 
course.  
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Reminders 
We are still looking for helpers for the Christmas Fayre.. If you can make a cup of tea, 
slice a cake, put up a table, sell raffle tickets or even dress as an elf then please get in 
touch!   

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 30th Nov  Basketball at Landewednack School 
Friday 2nd Dec   KS2 Netball Tournament at Penryn 
Friday 2nd Dec   Christmas Fayre 
Thursday 8th Dec            Christmas Jumper day 
Wednesday 14th Dec  School Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 14th Dec  EYFS and KS1 Christmas Performance 
Thursday 15th Dec  KS2 Christmas Performances 
Friday 16th Dec   Last Day of Term 
Tuesday 3rd Jan  Return to School 


